
 

 

 
 

ARC Tabitha Roof Replacement 
 
 
The roof on Tabitha needs to be replaced / redesigned. The current configuration has runoff 
water and snow falling directly onto the upper deck and in turn the lower room entries. This 
project would extend the roof line east and west enough to cover the deck and lower room 
entries. The lower walk path would be relocated to be below the roof line.  The north and south 
roof lines would also be extended to prevent the same issue. Gutters and down spouts will also 
be installed to prevent soil erosion below the roof line. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
When the roof is being extended new insulation 
will be installed and venting of the attic portion 
will be enhanced to prevent ice dams from forming 
in the future that are damaging the lower deck. 
 
Here are a few pictures of the damage sustained 
from ice dams this year. This roof develops these 
annually and damage the deck when they come 
down. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The cost of this redesign project will be around $250,000. It will prevent further damage like we 
have had this year. It will make the building safer for guests heading to their rooms. It will save 
many man hours on salting and removal of ice and snow.  
 
 
Please pray about th endevor for finds to come in. Also be in prayer as to what the LORD may 
lead you to do. Thank you for all of your prayers andfinical support. 


